THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

The barrister who is conducting the independent review into the Church of England’s Independent Safeguarding Board, Sarah Wilkinson of
Blackstone Chambers, has set a deadline of 4pm on 31 October 2023 for the submission of evidence, in order to meet the deadline of November

30 in the Review's Terms of Reference for submitting her report.

Anyone wishing to submit evidence to the Review should contact the Reviewer as soon as possible and before that deadline at

isbinvestigation@blackstonechambers.com.
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